
Covid-19 Update 

 

Lake-View Electronics to Remain Fully Operational 

Dear Valued Customer, 

On March 24th Wisconsin Governor, Tony Evers issued a Stay-At-Home order for Wisconsinites. 

Businesses that are deemed essential to infrastructure are exempted from this order. Lake-

View Electronics qualifies for this exemption and will remain fully operational.  


